
 

 

ORMISTON MEADOWS ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 

21ST NOVEMBER 2023 

A Message from Mrs Moore 

The children in school have been very busy over the past two weeks, with competitions, visitors and lots 

of exciting learning. Please remember to visit your child’s class page on the school website to find out 

what they are learning about over this half term. It was lovely to see so many parents at our recent 

parents evening, sharing good news and success.  

Lion Learners visit Year 1 

Year 1 have been learning all about different animals and had an exciting visit from ‘Lion Learners’ last 

week. The children were very brave holding some of the special visitors! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Le Petit Spelling Bee 

Well done to all of the Year 5 and 6 children that took part in the OAT French Spelling Bee last week. All 

of the children tried their best. We have two children in Year 6 that will be progressing to the grand final, 

well done Aoife and Julia! 

 

EYFS and KS1 Nativity 

It may seem early but our KS1 and EYFS children are in full flow learning their ‘Twinkly Nativity’. They will 

be performing this for parents on Tuesday 12th December at 10am and a second performance at 3:30pm. 

Letters will be sent home closer to the time to reserve seats.  

 

 

 

Join our PTA! 

Are you a parent who is interested in supporting our school community? We are looking to set up a 

school ‘Parent, Teacher Association’. If this is something you are interested in then we will look forward 

to hearing from you. Please see details on the recent letter sent home or email the school office, 

office@ormistonmeadows.co.uk  



    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

After four weeks in school our current school attendance is   94.9 % Well done to the 60 children who 

currently have 100% attendance. Our academy target this year is 95% or above for attendance with only 15% 

of the school having under 90% attendance (over 20 days off for the school year). Please remember to always 

let the office know your child is too unwell for school. If you have any questions regarding attendance please 

don’t hesitate in contacting myself or Mrs French.  

 

Breakfast with Mrs Moore 

I will be holding my next event on Tuesday 12th December at the earlier time of 9:00am. This is an opportunity 

for you to share any ideas you have for our school, give me any feedback and the opportunity to meet other 

parents. I’m keen to get a group together that can meet on a regular basis to support school improvement. 

Please drop an email to the office (office@ormistonmeadows.co.uk) if you are interested in joining me.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Dates- Autumn Term  

 Teacher Training Day – Monday 27th November – School Closed 

 Year 6 Ferry Meadows Visit – Wednesday 29th November 

 Breakfast with Mrs Moore – Tuesday 12th December 9:00am 

 KS1/EYFS Nativity – Tuesday 12th December 10am & 3:30pm 

 Xmas Dinner & Xmas Jumper day – Wednesday 13th December 

 Xmas Disco – Thursday 14th December 

 Christingle at Christchurch – Monday 18th December 1:30pm.  

 Last day of term – Wednesday 20th December 
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